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Attached is an update from DHS and OHA regarding the ONE Integrated Eligibility and Medicaid
Eligibility Project.  We are submitting this update as written testimony for SB 5505, and we also plan
to attend tomorrow’s hearing in person as well.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Jill Gray
Legislative Coordinator
Department of Human Services
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